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Date: July 2, 2020   
 
Re: Communications Report  

Staff Recommendation: 

The Communications Report is for information. 

Background: 

The Bruce County Museum & Cultural Centre received a congratulatory greeting and 
certificate (attached) in recognition for the Lieutenant Governor’s Ontario Heritage Award 
of Excellence in Conservation for the Anishnaabwe Endaat “Where We Live” Exhibition, on 
behalf of Member of Provincial Parliament for Bruce-Grey-Owen Sound, Bill Walker and the 
Province of Ontario.  

Financial/Staffing/Legal/IT Considerations: 

There are no financial, staffing, legal or IT considerations associated with this report. 

Interdepartmental Consultation: 

There was no interdepartmental consultation. 

Link to Strategic Goals and Elements: 

Not applicable. 
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Chief Administrative Officer 
 
 


